## NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL Mid-Year Examination, 2004 Primary Six English Language

Paper 2

Booklet A		. Ih 50 mins
Total Time for booklets	A and B:	

		-	
Name:	,	١.	
Nama *	,	,	à.
mailie :	·	,	ř
."		,	

Class: Pr. 6

Date : 10 May 2004

: Booklet A	40
Booklet B	70
To <b>ta</b> ì	110

Parent's Signature

DO NOT OPEN THIS BOOKLET UNTIL YOU ARE TOLD TO DO SO. FOLLOW INSTRUCTIONS CAREFULLY. ANSWER ALL THE QUESTIONS.

THE STRAILS THISES CLASSIFIED

ONOVENO

12-21 Material April 1989

12-22 Material April 1989

13-32 Material April 1989

14-32 Material April 1989

15-32 Material April 1989

16-32 Ma

Make your vity to Novena Sagare to cheek but boutts offering interesting letiture programmes senting as water of participate in the exciting demonstrations.

## Don't miss these exclung demonstrations\* at the Athum:

- i 12 March (17/20m); y le DIYRan Nearnigge
  - Usīnā Chāpsticks us Leatring Tools
- 13 Melich (12-2, 5-6pin) Bearcin i on a Effetil
  - idėkweligo Dsplay
- H Makh (10 A 5-6 vh)
  - inStron Wheel and well Rollen Joding tim Hartary sape Placa in
  - frant et Spinelis) 19 Karch (12-2, 5-kvm) • Get Hrwiff a Mediba
  - r ser hwirru Medica Stort ke a bio with Di via Camero
- 20 March (12 2 5 60m)
  - Leal Stole) di Abselut Densi
  - en Longsape Fi
    - a mintor Schoollis).
- Programmes Allmings are subject to chonges with our common years

So, make a deference hurry down for a fundinted at Novema Square this week!

TOVETA SQUARE



A BUY IS SELLS FINE

For e	ach qu er. Ma	Jestion from 1 to 5, four options are given. One of them is the correct ke your choice (1,2,3 or 4). Shade the correct oval (1,2,3 or 4) on the twer Sheet.
1.	The e	event Recreation Fun was open from
	1) 2) .3) 4)	2pm - 5pm 5pm - 6pm 11am - 8pm 12pm - 2pm
2.		is attended the Taekwondo display after bouncing on the fitball. He was at ovena Square Africa on
•	1)	12 March
	2)	13 March
	3)	19 March
	4)	20 March
3.		by demonstrations that were conducted at Landscape Plaza, in front of of olli's, were
4.	Whic	h of the following statements is true?
	1)	The public would not be informed before changes were made to the
	2)	programmes. The public would not be informed before changes were made to the
		timings of the activities.
	3)	The public would not be informed before changes were made to both the programmes and timings.
	4)	The public would be informed before changes were made to both the programmes and limings.
5.	"Boy	It. Sell It. Find It" was the slogan for
	1) 2) 3) 4)	Spine® The Straits Times Classified Novena Square Shopping Mall Recreation Fun @ Novena Square

# Section B: Grammar and Vocabulary (20 x 1mark)

For each question from 6 to 25, four options are given. One of them is the correct answer. Make your choice (1,2,3 or 4). Shade the correct oval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet.

6.	Every	y one of the pupils		to pa	ay for th	neir own	meal.	•	
	1) 2) 3) 4)	expect expects is expected are expected							
7.	John	left the house a fe	ew minutes	ago. H	e		to the p	ost offic	e.
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	goes went has gone had gone				;		-	
Ŕ,		er was already the r satisfied with her		t woma	n in the	e countr	γ,	-	she was
	1) (2) (3) (4)	so yet and thus							
9.		ne believed that it was the culprit.	was		who ha	d done	it. Every	one tho	ught that
	1) 2) 3) 4)	he his he's him		· · ·					
10.		n sat at the compu his eyes closed.	iter and ga	ized at i	the cold	วนเร	-	_ on the	e monitor
	1) 2). 3) 4)	swirl swirls swirled swirling							

11.	For r	most soccer teams	s, having inspiri	ng and motivate	ad player	rs	the
	team	i is the key to succ	ess.	- ;	•		
				•			
	1)	irs.			٠.	:	
	2)	by					
	3)	for .					
. `	4)	with	• • •				
	ŕ	· · -					_
					•		
12.	Man	y older people are	a unable to kee	p	with the	rapid ac	ivances in
		puter technology.	,			,	
	,	3,	•				
	1)	in -					
	2)	do		· .		•	
,	3)	on-					
	4)	by ·		-			
	ر ماند م	, ·					
				~			
40	الملان	malamat mesassaria assar	-i otimni	tha ladula l	nondhaa	whom w	א איני אוי
13.		ooked around and	3 111011	the lady's l	ignonag	A11611 11	o ane was
		:तितितुः					
	1)	snatch					-
	2)	snatches		-1 · 1			
	3)	snatched					
	4)	snatching					
			,			. :	
		·					
14,	The	participants of th	e performance	are in the hall	rehearsi	ng for th	e concert,
•		()					
			•				
	1)	is it	•				
	2)	isn't it		,			
	3)	are they					
	4)	aren't they			•		
	- ;	,, =					
		,	•				
15.	The	tradition of givin	in red backets	to unmarried	children	by pare	ints is/still
10.	( , , ,	by the Cl	binese.	. '		3 1 .	³ .
	-		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	•		•	•
	1)	practise	`				
	2)	practises					
		•					
	3)	practised					
	4)	been practised			•		
`	linger a		takan Harin	anund in			
16.	The	house	— čejote meh i	iionea itt			
	1)	painted					
	2) 3)	had panted					
		had been paint					
	4)	was being pain	ted				

17.	"I ner	e is no room for mis	takes in this	s operation	n. Everyona .		_ be extra
	Caren	ul," the senior surge	on told fils t	eam.			
	1)	can				`. y	
	•	· will		,			
	3)	must	-		-		
	4)	ought .		•		:	
						• •	
`				• ,			
18.	Eithe	r John or his brothers	B	respons	sible for this r	mess:It can	inot be his
	sister					:	
	1)	ĭs					
	2)	are .	•			- '	
	3)	was					
	4)	were			,		
		17010			ž.		
		٠.				- مي -	
19.	Altho	ugh Hindu dévotees	pierce then	nselves wi	th skewers a	nd walk ove	er burnîna
		during Thaipusam,					
		•			ALL SALES		•
	1)	a				-	
	2)	any					
	3)	more ·					•
	4)	some			-	•	
			. ,				
20.	"I hav	e tolur	ich to John	who is in s	chool now."	John's moth	ner said to
		eighbour at the void					
		•					
	1)	take				-	
	2)	bring		•			
	3)	fetch		,			
	4)	pick up	•			-	
						٠,	
21.	Some	eone at the side of t	ha staria	٠,	the actor w	iha hari fari	rintton his
~ 11	lines.		ne orage		., 470 40107 11	no nas (si)	Acuroli 142
	117001						
	1)	hinted					•
	2)	signalled					
	3)	reiterated	-				
	4)	prompled					
		,					
	-						,
22.		soldier had to have h	ns leg	3:	s the bullet v	vound in hi	s cait had
	pecor	me infected.					
	1)	sliced					
	, 2)	extracted					
	3)	dissected					
	4)	amputated					
	/	1 '					

23		maiden voyage of the Titanic ended in when the ocea fed into an iceberg and sank.	an liner .
	1)	SOTION	
	2) 3) 4)	mishap tragedy misadventure	
24.	Sinc way.	e she is such a stubborn girl, it will not be easy to her to c	lo Itour
	1)	couveu	
	2) 3)	confine confin	-
	4)	copylice	
•	; ·;		
25,	The	witness to the kidnapping is currently helping the police wit	h their
	1)	interview	
	2)	inspection -	
	3) 4).	information investigation	
	,		
		Vocabulary (5 x 1mark)	
For e	each (	question from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to repla	
For e	each (		
For e	each erlined	question from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to repland word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-male	<u>.</u> .
For e	each cerlined The sign	question from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to repland word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-mal all that she would accept the arranged marriage.	<u>.</u> .
For e	The sign	question from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to repland word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-male	<u>.</u> .
For e	The sign 2) 3)	puestion from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to replant word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-mal all that she would accept the arranged marriage.  blink glare stare	<u>.</u> .
For e	The sign	question from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to replat word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-mal all that she would accept the arranged marriage.  blink glare	<u>.</u> .
For e	The sign 1) 2) 3) 4)	puestion from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to replant word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-mal all that she would accept the arranged marriage.  blink glare stare glance  New Year's Eve. Chinese around the world will try their very best to	t. kerasa
For eunde	The sign 1) 2) 3) 4)	puestion from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to replat word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-mal all that she would accept the arranged marriage.  blink glare stare glance	t. kerasa
For eunde	The sign 1) 2) 3) 4) On hom	question from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to replat word/s. Shade its oval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-mal all that she would accept the arranged marriage.  blink glare stare glance  New Year's Eve. Chinese around the world will try their very best to be for the reunion dinner.	t. kerasa
For eunde	The sign 2) 3) 4)	question from 26 to 30, choose the most suitable word to replat word/s. Shade its eval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet bride-to-be stole a quick look at Mr Tam and nodded to the match-mal all that she would accept the arranged marriage.  blink glare stare glance  New Year's Eve. Chinese around the world will try their very best to be for the reunion dinner.	t. kerasa

		·· ;						
28.		was half-frightened when and hesitant way.	the str	anger approa	ached her and	d she <u>spol</u>	<u>₹9 în a</u>	
	1) 2) 3) 4)	hissed whined faltered sputtered						
				·	m1		( ) ) =	
29.		student was told to <u>keep ac</u> riment.	Curate		ai ne nad obs	erveu oun	ng me	
	1) 2) 3) 4)	record review recount re-enactment						
30.	The (1) 2)	old and dilapidated castle f unleashed uninhibited	nas be	en left emply	for ages.			
	3)	uninhabited						
	4)	unpopulated				·	`	
						; ,; ·	,	
:	4)	unpopulated	-					
	4)	unpopulated						
	4)	unpopulated						

During dictation, Mr Perboni came down and walked among the benches. A boy behind him jumped up on his seat and began to act like a puppet. He turned around, and the boy sat down suddenly. He stayed there with his head bowed. The teacher put a hand on his head and said, "Don't do it again." That was all.

He went back to his table and finished the dictation. When he had finished the dictation, Mr Perboni looked at us for a minute in silence. Then he said, very slowly, in his big, kind voice, "Eisten! We have a year to spend together. Let us see that we spend it well. Study and be good. I have no family. You are my family. I had my mother still, last year, but she has since died. I am all alone. I have only you in the world. I have no other affection and no other thought. You will be my children. I care for you, and you and you and you must care for me. I do not wish to have to punish anyone. Show me that you are good-hearted boys; then our school shall be a family, and you shall be my consolation and my pride. I don't ask you to make me a promise in words. I am sure that in your hearts you have already said 'yes', and I thank you."

Just then the school servant came to close the school. We all went out from —15 our seats, perfectly quiet. The boy who had stood on the seat went up to the teacher and said to him, in a *trembling* voice, "Sir, forgive me."

The teacher kissed his forehead and said, "Go, my son."

Adapted from "The Heart of a Boy", Edmondo de Amicis

367

For each question from 31 to 35, four options are given. One of them is the correct answer. Make your choice (1,2,3 or 4). Shade the correct oval (1,2,3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet.

- 31. Mr Perboni walked among the benches perhaps
  - 1) because someone put his hand up
  - 2) because someone was misbehaving
  - 3) because a boy asked for his attention
  - 4) to make sure that everyone was doing his dictation

	32.	The boy who "jumped up on his seat and began to act like a puppet" probably because he was
		provoked (3) provoked (3) instigated by others (3) just being mischievous (4) unhappy being punished
	33.	The boy bowed his head probably because
		1) he was up to mischief again 2) he was expecting to be punished 3) it was time he finished his dictation 4) the teacher would put his hand on his head
	34.	"and you shall be my consolation and my pride." (line 12) The word "you" refers
		1) the class 2) the school 3) good-hearted boys 4) the boy who acted like a puppet
	35.	The word "trembling" in line 17 suggests that the boy was
		1) timid 2) afraid of the teacher 3) fearful of being punished 4) touched by Mr Perboni's words
,		

#### NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL Mid-Year Examination, 2004 Primary Six English Language Paper II

### BOOKLET B

,	` .					
Nam	18 :	معدداتیم ورک-۱۹۷۵ و و درسیجو		( )		Class: Pr 6 (, )
Therwork Q) in mar	re are 10 l ds given, c i the blank king.	hoose the	mbered 30 most sulta s (i) and (0	6 45 In th able answer 0) have bee	for each	e below. From the list of blank. Write its letter (A to to avoid confusion during
(A)	is	(B)	down	(C)	since	(D) before
(E)	was	(F)	up	(G)	with	(H) during
(J)	a	(K)	my'	(L)		(M) an
(N)	10	(P)	and	(Q)	after	
eigh	nt in 2001 (3	37)	ten in:	2000.		seven in 2002,
(39)		timber	merchan	t to pick	(40)	some plywood
(41)		_ the next	wave hits.			
	"Im gol	ing to build	a wooden	structure (4	-2)	the washing machine.
and	one for (	(43) L	_ nev	w television	set (44)_	the water has
des	troyed the l	astione, and	d a long be	ench for my s	sofa bed."	he said.
	"Everyff	ing's going	to have (4	45)	move	higher so even if the water
con	nes in, it wo	in't matter."				

Section F: Editing for Spelling, Punctuation and Graff x 1mark)

Each of the underlined words contains either a spegrammatical error. A wrong or missing punctuation mark is indicated ircle. Put the correct punctuation mark or word in each of the boxes.

46
"My site is failing me," she said finally. "Even was young I could not
have read what was written there. But it appear to me wall looks different,
The war tooks directly,
Are the Seven Commandments the same as they used injamin ( ) "
49
For once Benjamin considered break the rule, and off to her what
was written on the wall. There is nothing there now excelle Commandment.
It ran: ALL ANIMALS ARE EQUAL BUT SOME ANIMALIONE EQUAL
THAN OTHERS.
After that, it did not seem strange when the v, the pigs who were
52
supervising the farm all carried whips on their trotters. It eem strange to
learn that the pigs had bought themselve a wireless set e arranging to
54
install a telephone and had taken out suscriptions to thrull, Tit-Bits and
55
the Daily Mirror. It did not seem strange that Napoleon witrolling in the
farmhoùse

# Section G: Comprehension Cloze (20 x 1mark) Fill in each blank with a suitable word.

Discover the enchantmen	nt of the world's first and only Night Safari, a new and
exciting adventure (56)	the comfort of a zoo environment and the
	a national wildlife park. Under the magical night
(58)	scover beautiful and unusual wildlife in their
(59) ha	bitat setting as they roam freely through
(60)Night	Safari's lush grounds.
and the second s	
You may (61)	know this, but over 90% of animals
(62) nocti	irnal. Therefore, the (63)
see them is at (64)	when they are most (65)
and behave completely (66)	from their cousins at the daytime zoo.
It's a jungle (67)	there at the Night Safari, and as its name
(68)	pare to embark on (69)own
Safari adventure with the moor	and the stars as your guide. And, of course, with a
(70) help	from usi
There's always (71)	magical about the night atmosphere
and being (72)	when the rest of the world
(73)pret	paring for sleep. At night, when all six senses are
heightened, you will be surp	rised (74) what you can see
(75) at th	e Night Safari.

## Section H: Synthesis and Transformation (5 x 2marks)

For each of the Items 76 to 80, rewrite the given sentences using the word provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the given ones.

	The space shuttle landed on Mars. It released an unmanned probe.  Upon	
-		<b>M</b>
	3 - man Company of the Company of th	
	These are winners of the quiz. I will introduce them to you later.	
_	whom	
		<b></b> -
	The fire alarm went off. Everyone stopped work immediately.	
.,	when	
		-
		MDL W.
	I cannot drink this cup of tea now. It is too hot.	
	The state of the s	p paper. r.
	No one else was injured in the plane crash, it was the pilot.	
	Only	

A computer is an automatic electronic machine that can perform calculations, edit, file and process information much more efficiently than man. They can either be big or small, complex or simple. But there is one thing that nobody can deny; the computer has become an integral part of the lives of millions of people around the world, and that the number is increasing steadily even now.

But man did not always have computers. The development of computer was like the evolution of the species — it occurred over a long period of time. A long-time ago, Man had only his finger and toes with which to count things. Later on, he developed the method of making marks on the wall or in the sand to keep count of his things. Yes soon, these primitive methods could not cope with the demands of life. Hence, Man came up with the sand table.

The principle behind the sand table was similar to that of the abacus. Three parallel grooves were drawn out in the sand, the first numbering the ones, the second numbering the tens and the last one for the hundreds. A man counting some things marked each object on the "ones" grooves with a pebble, and when there were ten of them he removed all of them and put a pebble in the "tens" groove. And so he went on counting, drawing more grooves if he needed them.

But the sand table was not portable, and soon, there were not enough pebbles for the increasingly complicated computations that Man had to do. Hence the abacus was developed. The abacus which could handle sums involving large calculations still involved quite a lot of work. So in 1642, Blaise Pascal invented a counting machine that did additions automatically. From them on, more machines were developed, and motorised cash registers soon became widely used all over the world.

However. Man soon began to need a machine that not only could do calculations, but could also store information. In the nineteenth century, the punch card system was invented. Various facts and information were stored on cards with holes punched in specific places.

To get information, a person had only to place the cards in a special device. With this new system, information processing could be done faster. But as time went on, this system also came to be regarded as unsatisfactory and slow.

The early 1940's was the time when the first electronic computers were developed. Those predecessors of the modern computers were very heavy and

16

20

15

25

30

simple, with some weighing nearly 30 tons.

The lightweight laptops and electronic diaries that many people use today have certainly come a long way from the first computers. In fact, computers today are no longer used to process information or do calculations. They can also convey data across thousands of miles, like one can easily do on the Internet. Technology is progressing at an amazing pace nowadays, and nobody can as yet predict what the limits of the computer are.

40

35

our	answers must be in complete sentences.
1	In which two ways does Man use the computer for today?
12.	Why was the development of the computer likened to the "evolution of the species"?
33.	What were the two "primitive" methods of calculation mentioned in the passage that Man used to cope with the demands of life.
34.	When did Man have to draw more grooves than the three that were already drawn?

What were the shortcomings of the sand table?

85.

•	What is one advantage that the counting machine had ove	r the abad	ous?	· . · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
		1,		
	Describe how the punch card system stored information?			
	Brade	e of the special state of the s	Tel Consumption and a second	• `
-	e superior de la companya del la companya de la companya del la companya de la companya del la companya de la companya de la companya del la companya de la companya de la companya del la companya d			-
•	Which word in paragraph 6 has the same meaning as "de	•		
				-
	Which phrase (consisting of 6 words) in the passage electronic computers were invented before the modern con		that the	f
	The control of the co	· Pada sur/Minda an andressed de		
			37	۲,
•	Why does the author mention that "nobody can as yet prediction computer are"?	ect what th	ie limits o	1
	والمراقة والم	مور 	And the group of the base to the state of th	

END-OF-PAPER

#### NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL MID YEAR EXAMINATION 2004 PRIMARY SIX ENGLISH LANGUAGE

		٠.				• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
1) 3	28)	3.	55)	seen	75)	Upon landing on Mars,	
2) 2	29)	1.	56)	in	•	the space shuttle released an unmanned	
3) 2	30)	.3	57)	of.	721	probe. These are winners of	
4) 3	31)	4	58)	sky	1 7 7	the quiz whom I will introduce to you later.	
5).2	32)	3	59)	natural	78)	Everyone stopped work immediately when the	
6) 3	33)	2 .	60)	the		fire alarm went off.	
7) 3	34)	1	61)	not	(סל	This cup of tea is too hot so I cannot drink it now.	
8) 2	35)	4	62)	are	80)	Only the pilot was	
9) 1	36)	G	63)	hest		injured in the plane crash.	
10) 4	37)	P	64)	night	81)	Man uses the computer to do calculations and	
11) 1	38)	A	65)	active		to store information.	
12) - 2	39)	J .	66)	different	82)	It occurred over a long period of time.	
13),3	40)	F	67)	out	83)	They were using their	
14) 4	41)	D	68)	suggest/		fingers and toes to count and making marks	
15) 3	42)	L	- A 1	luplies		on the wall to keep count of things.	
16) 3	43)	K		your	84)	Man had to draw more grooves when the things	
17) 3	44)	С		little		marked were over hundreds.	
18) 2	45)	N		something	85)	It was not portable and	
19) 2	46)	sight		avake		could not handle complicated calculation.	
20) 1	47)	appears	73)		86)	The advantage is that	
21) 4	48)	?		) at		the counting machine did additions automatically.	
22) 4	49)	breaki		i) there	87)	It stored information on cards with holes punched	
23) 3	50)	.out				et specific location.	
24) 4	51)					`regaraeó™.	
25) 4			89	The phra the mode	ร่อ " เก.ก	Those predecessors of omputers" tells me so.	
	52)						
26) 4 27) 2		themselves 90) It is because technology nowadays is progressing very					
21) 2	54)	subscip	otion	ons rapidly.			